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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 
BY DEPUTY J.A. MARTIN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2012 
 

Question 
 
Further to the statement made by the Assistant Minister at the lunchtime briefing on the proposed 
Police Headquarters on 7th November 2012 that the Police have been offered 40 dedicated car 
parking spaces for staff cars within a 100 yard walk of the new site, would the Minister please 
state where these spaces are to be located? 
 
 
Answer 
 
On the 1st September, 2012, a private landowner in the area wrote to the Chief of Police with the 
offer of secure off-road private parking which could be used for staff. 
 
The landowner has requested that the details of this offer, including location, remain confidential 
for the time being, but has consented to a redacted version of his letter being provided in response 
to this question. 
 
The attached letter is self explanatory. 
 
An initial meeting has been held with the landowner. 
 



 


